
Attention 
Delaware Employers 

 

Re: Unemployment poster 
 

 

It is your responsibility as a Delaware employer to post the 

mandatory Unemployment poster. This can ONLY be obtained 

by calling the State of Delaware, Department of Labor, Division 

of Unemployment Insurance at (302) 761-8482.  
 

 

Our primary goal is to keep you, our customer, informed of your 

state’s mandatory posting requirements. 
 

 

Please note that these instructions also appear on the enclosed 

State, Federal, and OSHA Labor Law poster you have 

purchased.


